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_____________________________________________________________________________ Attached is a
copy of the letter sent by the Institute to each Member of the House of Representatives
urging action on legislation to expand eligibility for Individual Retirement Accounts and
other savings vehicles. We will keep you informed of further developments. Michael Stern
Legislative Representative for Taxation Attachment
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